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From: Susanna Powers 

Sent: 23 May 2025 08:08

Cc: Planning

Subject: 105-121 Judd Street planning reference 2025/1684/P - Section 73 application

 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be 
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to 
verify your password etc. 
 
Dear Sam Fitzgerald, 
 
I am extremely concerned about the change of use applied for by the developers of the old RNIB 
building. There are houses and flats on three sides of the building, all of which could be affected 
by the emission and possible escape of toxic gases. 
 
Laboratories are not usually sited in such residential areas. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Susanna Powers 


